Santee Sioux Nation

SSN Council Headquarters

Chairman: Alonzo Denney

Vice-Chairman: Kameron Runnels

Treasurer: David Henry Secretary: Andrea McBride



108 Spirit Lake Ave. W. Niobrara, NE 68760-7219

Phone: (402) 857-2772 Fax: (402) 857-2367

MEMORANDUM

To: Whom it may concern

From: Santee Sioux Nation Executive Council

Date: 11/13/24

Re:

Hunting on old Jessen property

logo (Entre)

The Santee Sioux Nation executive council had previously made the decision that the newly purchased land (previously known as the Jessen property), can only be hunted on by **Santee Sioux Tribal members ONLY!** This is being established to allow SSN Tribal Members hunting ground without overcrowding. Anyone in violation of this is subject to legal action for trespassing. If there are any concerns in regards to non SSN Tribal member hunters on this land please contact law enforcement and the game and parks officer Don Lapointe Jr.

Alonzo Denney, Chairman